
 
 

Mathletics: Information for Parents 

 

Mathletics is helping children at Great Hollands to enjoy 

maths and increase their breadth and depth of 

mathematical understanding. 

Mathletics has many different aspects, from quick-fire 

calculations, times table music videos and interactive 

tutorials in line with the maths topics covered in the 

primary curriculum.  This page will show you how you can 

support your child in using Mathletics at home. 

 

The Basics 

All children from Reception to Year 6 will have access to Mathletics through their own 

username and password.  This gives them access to all the mathematical games, 

resources and activities.  If your child does not have a username and password, please 

contact the class teacher who can organise setting one up for them. 

Mathletics activities may be set by the class teacher for homework.  Once logged on, 

your child will not have access to all the games and activities until the given homework 

activities have been completed.  It is important that children do their best in these 

activities as the scores are stored and can be viewed by the class teacher. 

Mathletics can be accessed on PC / Mac, iOS and Android devices as well as Windows 

tablets and Chromebooks.  For use on iPads, Mathletics can be accessed through 

Safari, or downloaded as a free app.  Full technical specifications can be found on the 

Mathletics website.   

While using Mathletics, one top tip is to avoid pressing the ‘back’ button on your 

browser, and use the buttons within the Mathletics webpage instead. 

If you need any help or support with Mathletics for your child, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

https://support.3plearning.com/tech/mathletics/?_ga=2.33141047.801087017.1616066112-1639828220.1614596019

